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Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Fri, Apr 12, 2013 at 12:44 PM
To: dknicholson@q.com
Cc: Kym Schure - DNR <Kym.Schure@state.co.us>, OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <OGCC.EnviroScan@state.co.us>

Dave,

COGCC approves of the extension request to May 31st for the skim pit closures and remediation of oily waste.
 As noted in your email, repair of leaking valves and other corrective actions required by the inspections such as
installation of signs, tank placarding and removal of debris shall be completed by the original due date of April
30th.
Thank you,

John Axelson, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone:  303-637-7178
Fax:      303-637-7179
Cell:      303-877-9964

Cc.  Inspection #s 664000827 & 664000829 - Correspondence

On Fri, Apr 12, 2013 at 10:32 AM, <dknicholson@q.com> wrote:

John

Ritchie has contracted me to respond to the violations noted in the Field Inspections Reports dated March

7, 2013 for two sites in Washington County.  The two sites and report references are:

 

Peterson #1         COGCC Facility ID 233535     FIR 664000827 Kym Schure

Ann Allison #1     COGCC Facility ID 233483     FIR 664000829 Kym Schure

 

I plan to conduct inspections of these sites tomorrow and begin remediation of the sites on Monday, April

22nd.  Ritchie will fix the leaking valves noted on the inspections right away.  However, I will likely need

an extension of the Corrective Action Date of April 30th to finish the backfilling and site reconstruction.  I

will send you a Form 27 for each site next week.  Can I have an extension until May 31st for these sites?

 

Dave

mailto:dknicholson@q.com


 

David K Nicholson, P.G.

Nicholson GeoSolutions LLC

 

 

-- 


